
                                       Far South Coast PSSA Rugby League Trials: 
As you would be aware, the Zone Rugby League trials due to be held on 19-3-18 were 
postponed due to the bushfires. It has been difficult to re schedule as grounds are now 
being fully utilised by weekend sport users each afternoon. For this reason we have to 
move the trials to in school time. They will be held at Pambula Sporting Complex next 
Wednesday 4th April. 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
                                            Your child has been selected to attend the Far South Coast PSSA Rugby 
League trials. Trials will be held on Wednesday 4th April to select the Far South Coast under 11 and 
under 12 teams. These trials will be held at Pambula Sporting Complex (near the pool). They will 
take place from 1.30pm until 3.00pm. 
 
Equipment needed such as shorts, socks, boots, mouth guard and drink bottle are the responsibility 
of your child. Playing jumpers will be provided.  
 
Travel to and from the venue will need to be arranged privately. Supervision will be provided during 
the trials.  
 
Selected players in the FSC under 11 and under 12 teams will be required to attend the carnival at 
Batemans Bay on 4th May 2018, and a training beforehand at a time/venue TBA if it is possible to 
organise given the need to reschedule these trials. If selected at Batemans Bay, further games are 
scheduled in June, with the under 11’s carnival at Kingscliff on the far north coast, and under 12’s at 
Mudgee in the central west. There will also be training sessions the players must attend. Parents 
should understand the commitment they are making to participate in the Pambula trials, as they 
must be available to fulfil all obligations involved in the process. 
 
Please return this note to your school sports organiser as soon as possible. 
Students will not be able to participate without a permission note. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Mark Moses/Paddy McAlpin 
Far South Coast League Conveners 
 

 
I hereby give permission for my child ______________________________ of 
______________________________ Primary School to attend the Primary Rugby 
League Trials on Monday the 4th April, 2018, at Pambula Sporting Complex. They turn 
______ years old this year. 
 
I understand that I need to organise transport to and from Pambula Sporting 
Complex.  
 
Special Needs of my child and any medical alerts: 

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

____________ 

 
Signed_____________________________________________________________ 


